
Avenida del Yaqui Improvement Project             03/07/2022 

 

 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE: 

Concrete work on the east side of Avenida del Yaqui between Calle Sonora and Calle Gloria is scheduled to begin the week of 

March 21 and is expected to last three to four weeks. The work will include removing and rebuilding curbs, gutters, sidewalks and 

driveway ramps.  

DRIVEWAY & PARKING ACCESS: 

Beginning the week of March 21, driveway access will be limited periodically, but access to parking will be maintained.  

Alternative parking is available at PYT SEEWA TOMTEME, 8066 S. Avenida del Yaqui, with overnight security present from 10 

p.m. to 6 a.m. 

NOTE: Dates may vary due to weather or other unforeseen factors. 

 

MAIL DELIVERY:   

When U.S. Postal Service vehicles are unable to safely stop at mailboxes due to construction activity, mail will be held at 

the Post Office (8205 S. Priest Drive) for pick-up.  

TRASH COLLECTION:  
While barricades are in place, please place trash containers near the barricades for pick up on collection day.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience while this improvement project is ongoing. 

For more information about the project, visit: azdot.gov/AvenidaDelYaqui 

CONTACTS 

Town of Guadalupe:            ADOT: 

Nancy Holguin      Amanda Nelson     Albert Granillo 

nholguin@guadalupeaz.org  anelson@guadalupeaz.org   agranillo@gciaz.com  

480-505-5363 (o)     480-505-5399 (o)     623-825-3444 

480-489-7012 (c)  

 

 NOTICE TO RESIDENTS & BUSINESSES – Calle Sonora to Calle Gloria           

     


